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~ Audit Notification for the New York State Medicaid Electronic Health Record Incentive Program 

To: Robert T. Docteur 
From: Anna Aud itor 
TI'lurld-,. "'41111. 2018-1 12 09 PM 

si-o.u.~. 

a-..... --·-· ­,. .. _, ... 
Good Morning, 

The purpose of this email is to inform you that the New Yori< State Office of the Medicaid Inspector 
General (OMIG) recently sent an Audit Notification Leiter to Dr. Robert Docteur (Provider) 
regarding his/her 2014 payment for the New Yori< State Medicaid Electronic Health Record (EHR) 
Incentive Program. This email address was listed on the Provider's EHR Incentive Program 
attestation. Attached please find the Audit Notification Letter that was mailed to the address listed 
on the attestation . If you have a different address or if you have any questions, you may respond to 
this email or contact Anna Auditor at 518-555-5555. 

As the Audit Notification Letter indicates, in order to conduct this review in an efficient manner, we 
request that you provide the following information: 

1. Proof of Certified Electronlc Health Records Technolog~ 

Please submit a signed vendor letter or other supporting documentation showing usage of the 
certified EHR system{s) listed on your attestation during the MU EHR Reporting Period: 03/02/14 
- 05101/2014 

Submitted documentation should clearly Identify the vendor name, product name, 
certification and version numbers of your complete E.H.R system or upgraded 
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Last Updated: March 2019 

The Five “W’s” of the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program 
Adopt, Implement, or Upgrade (AIU) *Audit Notification Email 

receives the Audit 

Notification Email? 

Providers who have been chosen for an 
audit of their Adopt, Implement, or 
Upgrade (AIU) attestation will receive this 
email as a follow up to the official Audit 
Notification Letter that he or she received 
by certified mail. 

is the purpose of 
the email? 

To inform the provider that OMIG recently 
sent an Audit Notification Letter and note 
the documentation the provider is 
required to submit in order to support his 
or her attestation for the NY Medicaid 
EHR Incentive Program. 

do I need to submit 

documentation? 

Both the Audit Notification Email and 
Audit Notification Letter will note the due 
date for the documentation. 

is it important to 
send documentation? 

Providers who do not furnish the 
requested information may fail the 
audit and may have to repay the NY 
Medicaid EHR incentive payment 
that they previously received.   

Providers chosen for an audit of their NY Medicaid EHR Incentive * Program attestation will receive official notice by way of an Audit 
Notification Letter sent via U.S. Postal Service Certified mail. The Audit 
Notification Email is a follow up to the official letter. 

can I go for more information or if I need help? 

The email will provide links to several helpful resources and contact information for the 
assigned auditor. 

For more information on the Audit Process please view the tutorial entitled: 
Understanding the Audit Notification Email – Adopt, Implement, or Upgrade (AIU) 

NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program - A CMS Promoting Interoperability Program 
http://www.health.ny.gov/ehr/audit 

http://www.health.ny.gov/ehr/audit
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DFwrXqUzWbc

